
Official Language Award to Maulana Azad National Urdu University 

 

The Tenth half yearly meeting of the Central Government's Town Official 

Language Implementation Committee (Central Government Office-1), Hyderabad was 

held on 30.09.2021 at the National Research Institute of Unani Medicine for Skin 

Disorders, Hyderabad. Shri K.P.Sharma, Deputy Director (Implementation), South 

Zone Office, Bengaluru, Department of Official Language, Ministry of Home Affairs, 

Govt. of India was present as the Chief Guest of the meeting. 

Maulana Azad National Urdu University, Hyderabad was awarded 3rd prize for 

better implementation of Official Language in the year 2020-21 by Town Official 

Language Implementation Committee (TOLIC). On behalf of MANUU, Dr. Shagufta 

Perveen, Hindi Officer, received the Rajbhasha Shield from the Chief Guest 

Mr.K.P.Sharma, Deputy Director (Implementation), South Zone Office, Bengaluru, 

Dept. of Official Language, Ministry of Home Affairs, Govt. of India. Prof. Siddiqui 

Mohd. Mahmood, I/c Registrar of University called it a matter of pride. The Vice 

Chancellor of Maulana Azad National Urdu University, Prof. Syed Ainul Hasan and 

Pro-Vice Chancellor Prof. S.M. Rahmatullah congratulated the Rajbhasha Cell of the 

University on this achievement.  
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